
LAGOON POINT  

New Fishing Tags for your Car and 
Person 

We have been distributing the new fishing and car tags. 
Please contact LPCA99@gmail.com if you still need to 
turn in you old tags and receive new ones.  

REMINDER: The tags exist for two reasons. First, to 
identify LPCA members while fishing on the 
community’s private beach areas. Second, to easily 
identify yourself to your neighbors that have 

permitted you to fish on their private beach areas.  

Everyone receives 2 fishing tags and one car tag for 
your trailer towing vehicles while parked on Lot C. You 
are supposed to accompany your guests when using the 
tags. You do not need a tag for every person if you are 
fishing with a group of people on the beach, rather you 
should be with your group .  
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Lagoon Point Community Association Newsletter 

Lagoon Point—on any given beautiful summer day 

August Board & Special Meeting 

The Annual Meeting will be held on August 5th at the Green 
bank Progressive Club from 6-7 pm. The agenda for the 
Annual meeting includes, new board nominations, review of 
the 2015 Reserve Study, Bridge Update and more. 

There will also be a Special Meeting from 5-6pm, just prior to 
the Annual Meeting at the same place, in response to a local 
petition to review the current projects underway.  

All owners are encouraged to attend and participate.  

Announcements 

Special Meeting August 5th, 5-6pm before the Annual Meeting at the Green-

bank Clubhouse 

LPCA Annual Meeting, August 5th 6-7pm at the Greenbank Clubhouse 

Lagoon Point Fishing Derby, Saturday, September 5th 



2015 Lagoon Point Fishing Derby 

     “There will be days when fishing is better than one’s most optimistic forecast, others 

when it is far worse. Either is a gain over just staying home”.  

      Gather with your neighbors for the annual Lagoon Point Fishing Derby and Potluck. It will be 

held on Saturday, September 5
th 

at 6:30 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. Only fish caught between those hours 

will be considered Derby fish. The weigh-in will take place from 8:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. The fish-

ing boundaries are from the bombing range in the North to Bush Point to the South and Marrow-

stone Island on the West to Lagoon Point on the East. 

      The Derby is open to all Lagoon Point residents and guests. Participants will be required to 

purchase a ticket. An adult ticket is $5.00 and $3.00 for children under the age of 12. Cash prizes 

will be awarded shortly thereafter, with the dining to follow.  It is requested that each attendee 

bring their favorite dish to share and utensils for serving.  

      

Volunteers are needed to make this a successful community event. 

If you helped in the past, please consider doing so again. Your time and talents are needed. Bring 

a neighbor or ask a family member-more folks, more fun, less work! 

 

     Contact Allan Darr via email, cell phone and text. 

     allanbdarr@comcast.net-425.583.8313 

2015 Crabbing Season Underway 

Reminder: crab pots MUST NOT be placed in 

the navigable areas of the canals. 

It is a state law that the lines used must be ei-

ther sinking type, or at least weighted so they 

don't trail over the water's surface to be a haz-

ard to navigation or get tangled in a propeller.  

Please be respectful of the considerable boat 

traffic going in and out of the canals and keep 

your lines tied off so the floats don’t drift into the 

middle of the canal and drop crab pots in east 

end of the lagoon around the area near the 

bridge. 

Lot C Gate Update 

The new Lot C Gate is scheduled for installation at 

the end of July/ beginning of August. 

The installation will begin with posts being set the 

last week of July. The old keys will remain in effect 

through this process.  

The Gate is scheduled for installation the a.m. of 

August 4th. There will not be any interruption to 

people's use of the boat launch before, during or 

after the project.  

New key cards will be distributed during the 

week of August 3. A specific email notification 

with information on key distribution will be sent 

the week of July 27. 

LPCA Advertisement Section -                                                           
email LPCA99@gmail.com to be considered for this section 

 Nominations open for all 2016 LPCA Board positions. Please submit names of nominees to 

LPCA99@gmail.com 

 Kitty Care or Weekday Dog Walking- contact Robyn and Tom Wozab- South Whidbey Pet 

Nannies- 360.661.5837  

 Upholstery Work- All kinds, Auto, Truck, Boat, Furniture. Have mobile unit. 40 years experi-

ence. All work guaranteed. Free estimates. Pat McDaniel at 360 222 3275 

 If you need a baby shower gift, I do alterations. Call Monica at 360-310-0936 

 Estate Services Simplified, consulting, buying & selling; we buy vintage jewelry...please call 

Shelly at 360-929-1116  

tel:360.661.5837
tel:360%20222%203275

